
Parents Forum Feedback 

22nd May 2019 

An online survey of those who attended produced the following results: 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Positives: 

 Well Organised event. 

 Knowledgeable staff and responses. 

 Opportunities for questions 

 Really helpful for parents to support child. 

Actions: 

 Future sessions on revision techniques. (JLI to feedback to SLT) to ensure on next year’s rota. 

 RRC made aware that New Behaviour policy is tackling disruptive behaviour in English. 

 Feedback to Head of SEN and IT lead about a better way of student work on SEN laptops being 

printed and returned to teachers. 

 A reminder in the Staff Bulletin that SEN plans are available for all students on Bromcom, and 

the Teams drive and that all staff should be aware of this and have recorded on seating plans.  


